न्यू प्रशासनिक ब्लॉक / New Administrative Block कमरी नेम्बर 217, महाविधालय शाखा-2 / Room No. 217, College Branch-II नॉर्थ कैम्पस, दिल्ली विश्वविधालय / North Campus, University of Delhi दिल्ली- 110007 / Delhi-110007

No. CB-II/Misc.77/MKB-AIR/2016/77

18.07.2016

To,
All the Poincipals Bioredors
Colleges / Institutes,
University of Belli,
Belli / New Belli
Dear Sir/ Madam.

262
25.7-16

The refers to letter No. 14-7/2016 (CPP-II) dated 10.05.2016 received from Sh. Jaspal S. Sandhu, Secretary, University Grants Commission regarding monthly radio programme 'Mann ki Baat' which aims to deliver the Prime Minister's view to general massess of India.

The Hon'ble Prime Minister in his monthly radio programme asked the youth to share their views with him through 'Narendra Modi Mobile App' during the five- day National Youth Festival, a yearly programme to mark Swami Vivekananda's birthday. The Secretary, UGC has further requested to encourage the students of your college to share their views through the Narendra Modi Mobile App.

I am directed to request you to bring this to the notice of all the students of your college asking them to actively involve themselves by sharing their views through the 'Narendra Modi Mobile App'.

The transcript of Mann ki Baat is available on UGC website www.ugc.in.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Registrar (Colleges)